
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: March 19, 2020 
 

TO: Darrell Hicks, Superintendent of Maintenance & Distribution 
 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 
 

DEPARTMENT: Water Resources 
 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Mowing and Landscaping Maintenance of Water Towers, 
Reservoirs, Water Plants and Pump Stations 

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted from the Water Resources Department 
for the Mowing and Landscaping Maintenance of Water Towers, Reservoirs, Water Plants and Pump 
Stations to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. M/WBE 
goals were not established for this project; however, M/WBE firms were notified of the opportunity 
to submit bids. 

 
Tyron Tyson dba Quality Lawn Care and Pressurewashing, an MBE was the selected vendor with a 
proposal of $234,000.00 for a three-year contract and will self-perform the work with its own 
workforces. 

 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change; the Department 
and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, prior to making any such 
change. 

 
Thank you 

 

Cc: Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 
Veronica Covert, Water Resources Department 


